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CACFP Review

TREC took part in a CACFP review in May 2024, a crucial step for maintaining
compliance with federal and state regulations regarding nutrition and food services in
our facilities. This review was conducted in Lemmon and Bison, South Dakota. TREC
successfully completed the evaluation, making two necessary corrections concerning
production and outside vendor records. These corrections were implemented in early
September 2024, ensuring TREC's full compliance with all relevant regulations.




